SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

2010 MINUTES
Apr 8, 2010
Attendance: P. Margolin, M. Srugis, G. Stewart, G. Moretti, D. Himes, M. Brown, D. Beatty, John Hickey (AW)
Agenda

Follow Up with Allied Waste (30)
Beautify Londonderry (90)

Much of the meeting focused on revisiting the list of topics waiting to be discussed with
Allied Waste. John Hickey, the AW account manager, was there to take down the list and
pass on to his manager.

The rest of the meeting involved preparations, responsibilities and action items for Beautify
Londonderry 2010: status of sponsor donations and services, getting the seed packets for
tokens, project contacts, Finance dept rules for invoices, volunteer group assignments, LPD
and ALERT support, School district liaison activity, etc. The 3 volunteers attended and are
doing a great job.

Marty contirmed the number of signs he would like to request from Allied Waste

We touched on the additional waste services some members of Town Council have talked
about and included in their goals

Paul gave members an update on the LMS milk carton recycling going on

Doris informed us that it is not known where traffic cones or some of our A frame signs are
stored. Uriforiunately, we may need to order new ones.



